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Over the past few months the school council team have been working hard behind the scenes 

with Wayne. The children wanted to create some rules for the dining room and also reward 

classes for good behaviour at lunchtime.  School council have worked closely with their 

classes to find out about expectations and rules by designing posters. I was completely blown 

away by the standard of the work. Pictures and words will be taken from each poster to 

compile all their ideas.  

On Thursday this week school council presented their ideas to Mrs Wallis who was very 

impressed with their hard work! The team are looking forward to the posters being printed 

and displayed in the dining room.  School council will be looking for the first two classes to be 

awarded the ‘Golden Table’ starting from the summer term.  

The team have been wonderful to work with – what a great effort everyone!  

 

Miss Sarah Ellison 


